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Comment on T3-99156

1.Introduction

At the joint T3/SMG9 meeting in Mariehamn, it was recognized that 3GPP itself seems NOT to be entitled to acquire a RID (Registered application provider ID) because they are not actual standardization body.

Taking account such situation, discussion paper from SMG9 API WG chairman(T3-99156) was submitted to T3, but it was not discussed in Mariehamn meeting.

This document mention about some comment to the document of T3-99156 regarding how to handle RID for USIM in 3GPP towards T3-99156 from non-ETSI 3GPP member operator's point of view.

2.Comment

Regarding the alternatives stated in T3-99156, we believe former alternative is much preferable than later one in terms of international consistency of AID structure. If the consistency will not be taken into account, the logic for application selection in mobile station become much complicated.
However, if ETSI will be a representative SDO in terms of acquisition of RID, following issue will be foreseen from non-ETSI 3GPP member point of view.

1) Joint ownership of EG201 220 in 3GPP

2) Change control of EG201 220 both by 3GPP and ETSI

Besides that, alternative which is to acquire RID by neutral international organization like 3GPP or it's sub-party should be re-considered.

In ISO/IEC7816-5, it is stated in the chapter 7.1.2.1 titled "Criteria for approval of a request for a RID" as follows;

b) the applicant (of RID) shall be: 

- a corporate entity or its subsidiaries operating under a specific legislative regulation, 

- an international organization in charge of specification of IC card applications; 

We still understand that 3GPP does comply the definition of "international organization". Therefore, we would like to propose to send liaison on how to handle this urgent issue also to TSG-T plenary meeting.
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